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February 15, 1994

Edgartown Planning Board
P.0. Box 1065
Edgartown, MA. 02539

Dear Board Members:

On November 18, 1993, The Trustees of Reservations (TTOR) requested that
the May 20, 1993 TTOR application for a DCPC Special Permit for the Installation of
the Dyke Bridge PipeGatesbe withdrawn, without prejudice, to allow for the re-filing of
this application on a joint basis with the Town.

Accordingly, we request your consideration of this joint application for the
issuance of the Dyke Bridge Pipe Gates. The installation of the gates are a condition
which was agreed upon by both parties to the Town of Edgartown/Trustees of
Reservations Memorandum ofUnderstanding, dated April 16, 1992. We also request
that this Memorandum ofUnderstandingbe incorporated as part of the permit.

The gates will be installed on Town property at each end of the bridge and will be
controlled as per the provisions of the aforementioned Memorandum of Understanding.
The Edgartown Conservation Commission approved the Pipe Gates Notice of Intent on
January 20, 1994.

DucsThank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

For the Trustees: For the Selectmen:

ChristopherKennedy.
Regional Supervisor

Thomas A. Durawa, Chairman

Fred B. Morgan, Jr.

GeorgeE.Piper
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